
THE MUNICIPALITY OF LAMBTON SHORES 
 

Report AAC 02-2024        Meeting Date: August 12, 2024 
 

TO:  Chair Burley and AAC Members 
 

FROM: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd, Director of Corporate Services 
 

RE: Multi Year Accessibility Plan 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
   
THAT Report AAC 02-2024 – Multi Year Accessibility Plan be 
received. 

____________________________________________________________ 
 
SUMMARY 
 
This report introduces the draft Multi Year Accessibility Plan to the Committee and is 
requesting input into the Plan along with the goals and action items identified in the Plan 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Staff have prepared a draft Multi Year Accessibility Plan which outlines the 
municipality’s strategy to prevent and remove barriers and meet the requirements under 
the Integrated Accessibility Standard Regulation (IASR).   
 
The Integrated Accessibility Standard Regulation (IASR) sets requirements that an 
organization must meet in the areas of customer service, information and 
communications, employment, transportation and the design of public spaces.  The 
attached draft Plan is structured with goals and action items in each of there five (5) 
areas as well as a sixth “beyond AODA” section. 
 
Staff are looking for Committee input on this draft document prior to presentation to 
Council for adoption.   
 
ALTERNATIVES TO CONSIDER 
 
There are no alternatives to consider. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTIONS 
 
Staff are asking the Committee to provide comment on the draft Multi Year Accessibility 
Plan. 
 
 
 



FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
None 
 
CONSULTATION 

 
Steve McAuley, CAO 
Ashley Farr, Director of Community Services 
James Marhsall, Fire Chief 
Nick Verhoeven, Director of Public Works 
Janet Ferguson, Director of Financial Services 

 
 

 
 


